
 
MUPY delegates joined MUPY Alumni Talk  Ep. 2
 

September 2, 2021 
 
On Thursday, September 2, 2021, from 08.00 p.m. - 09.00 p.m. (Bangkok local time), MUPY’s faculty
members including Asst. Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat, Assistant Dean for Academic Affairs, and Lect.
Wipharak Rattanavipanon, as an official delegation representing MUPY, participated as invited
speakers in the online program of MUPY Alumni Talk Ep.2: How to use modern medicine and common
household medicines safely amidst the COVID-19 pandemic. The program was lived via the Facebook fan
page of the MUPY Alumni Association. This online event aimed to disseminate accurate knowledge to
the public concerning the use of medicines safely in the situation of the COVID-19 epidemic.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3008


